
KBE Board Objective Update:
Increased family & community involvement

▶ Regular meetings of Parent Advisory Council
▶ Commissioner’s monthly column in statewide PTA 

newsletter
▶ Partnership with Governor’s Office for Early Childhood 

parent engagement initiative
▶ Family friendly version of Kentucky’s School Report 

Card now online
▶ Partnership with Prichard Committee for Academic 

Excellence on Statewide Family Engagement Center
▶ Summer reading initiative to launch today
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